
 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs P. Blow 

Deputy: Miss A. Diamant 

Tel: 020 8648 4168 

@: info@morden.merton.sch.uk 

w: www.morden.merton.sch.uk  Morden Primary School, London Road, Morden, Surrey, SM4 5PX 

 
 
 
 

 
3rd October 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We would like to remind everyone of our school’s policy regarding photography and 
taking videos on school grounds. 

Taking photos and videos is strictly prohibited, including when children are entering or 
leaving the school. 

If we see a parent or carer taking photos or videos, we will speak to them directly to 
reinforce this important policy. 

Thank you for your support in creating a safe and respectful school environment for all 
our children. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs P Blow 
Headteacher 


